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16 November 2009

Dear President Mirow

As the EBRD undertakes its Capital Resources Review 4, we believe 
that more than ever, an inclusive debate is needed about the bank’s 
role and priorities. We would like to request that the bank consults 
external stakeholders about the review, as well as ensuring that 
background materials related to the process are publicly disclosed in a 
timely manner in order for interested parties to contribute to the 
discussion.

Transition has had mixed impacts on people and the environment in 
the EBRD’s countries of operation. The bank’s own Life in Transition 
survey published in 2007 found that among 29 000 respondents in the 
region, trust in society had plummeted since 1989, suggesting that 
transition has come with a high social price tag attached.

The crisis of the last year has further exacerbated social and economic 
problems in many countries, with the EBRD’s recent transition report 
concluding that lessons need to be learnt around issues such as foreign 
currency lending and commodity dependence.

As we are based in the CEE region, have been engaging with the EBRD 
for 15 years and have throughout this time contributed constructively 
to improving the bank’s operations, we consider that we - along with 
other stakeholders - have a useful contribution to make in ensuring 
that the EBRD’s operations benefit people and the environment.

We therefore ask you to consider our request for consultation on the 
review and disclosure of the associated materials, and look forward to 
hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mark Fodor 

Executive Director
CEE Bankwatch Network
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